Jim Feenan

From: Gervasio Castelero <gcastelero16@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 10:01 AM

To: Eric Porter; Dist4 PlanningComm

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Major use permit

We have known Tammy and Mark Lipp since they moved to Lake Co. They are kind and good people who
have been fully involved in the community, helping in many ways and for different causes.We find them
respectful of others and we need more people like them in our county. They have done so much to promote
tourism and elevate the brand of Lake County.

Gervasio Castelero
Finca Castelero 415-307-5965



